
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 3/3/2014 4:41:51 PM 
To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov 

(elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Terrie D.' 'Prosper 
(terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Mike Robertson' 
(michael .rob erts on@cpuc. ca. gov) 

Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Incident in Carmel — request from the city for a CPUC contact 

The mayor and other officials in Carmel have asked who at the CPUC they can talk to about 
today's incident and what sort of investigation will be done by the CPUC as a result. 

I know that SED has two engineers on site now, but I assume the investigation contact would 
be someone else? 

Thanks 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

SB GT&S 0264298 
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